
RRRRRRRRIIIIIIIIDDDDDDDDGGGGGGGGWWWWWWWWAAAAAAAAYYYYYYYY,,,,,,,,        PPPPPPPPAAAAAAAA........        
 

BLACK POWDER CBLACK POWDER CBLACK POWDER CBLACK POWDER CARTRIDGE RIFLE ARTRIDGE RIFLE ARTRIDGE RIFLE ARTRIDGE RIFLE 

SILHOUETTESILHOUETTESILHOUETTESILHOUETTE    

APRIL 23APRIL 23APRIL 23APRIL 23RDRDRDRD, 2006, 2006, 2006, 2006    
 

 
Sorry this is so late getting out to everyone, but 
my schedule has been rather hectic so far this 
spring with very few days at home, Becky 
probably liked it though. Sorry she couldn’t 
make this shoot and bring the cookies but she 
was at one of her art conventions having a grand 
ole time and spending lots of $$$. 
 
Not an overly large turnout, but better than last 
year. We had 24 shooters as compared to 17 last 
April. The weather didn’t let us down on this 
first match as it was cold and rainy. I don’t think 
we would know how to shoot a spring shoot at 
Ridgway if the weather was perfect. As you 
remember last year we had snow. 
 
Hey, we found a secret Restaurant in St. Marys 
during the weekend of this shoot. It is called 
“The Red Fern”  and it is located on Rte. 
255 just past the Wal-Mart Supercenter 
heading south out of town. You have to 
look quick as it has a small sign by the 
road. It is quite a large building with 
parking in the back. It looks more like a 
banquet facility than a restaurant but the 
food is good and prices aren’t too bad 
either. 
 
Attached you will find the score sheet 
from this shoot. Even though the weather 
was poor until we got done, go figure, 
there were some decent scores.  
 
Brian Chilson was Match Winner with a 
score of 31 and Roger Tremba netted 
Second Open with a 28. First Master 
went to Ross Arnfield with a 24 and 
Dave Heeter as Second Master with a 23. 

 
John Heeter First AAA w/a 25, Rick McKinnis 
won the only shoot off against John Powers both 
24’s for Second and Third AAA respectively. I 
got real lucky and took First AA w/a 22 and 
Craig Artman took First A (18). First and Second 
B was John Schintzius (9) and Bobbi Tidnick 
(6). Scope Class was won by Brian Chilson with 
a 25. 
 
I would like to congratulation all of the winners 
at our first shoot of the year. 
 
I hope to see you at our next shoot, Sunday, May 
28th. Until then shoot straight, often and don’t 
forget to involve the younger generation in our 
shooting sport.   
 

Match Director - John O’Donnell 


